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July has been active with tabletop exercises on the Surge Facility
Activation, the Biological Detection System at the US Post Office, and the
distribution of the National Pharmaceutical Stock Pile. The Surge Facility exercise
showed we needed to change how we were to triage patients and the time allowed for
activation of the facility. The Post Office went very well with only one change in the
plan on where we placed employees after decontamination. The pharmaceutical
distribution exercise showed that the Illinois Department of Public Health had changed
their plan on distributing to the County level and will require us to adjust our plan.
We worked the Command Post for the 4™ of July activities as a Unified
Command Post. We assisted the Sheriffs with a search, and worked with McKinley
Health Center on their Emergency Plan.
I attended the Illinois Emergency Management training on Damage
Assessment. FEMA has changed the forms used in assessing damage after a disaster
and the reporting system.
We continue to work on our Special Needs Assessment project as
to locating special needs population and how we may warn and care for these individuals

in case of an evacuation.



